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Those of us that live on a limited fixed income (I'm 96 yrs old), this further puts us 

behind!! I have seen ALOT in my 95 years, an Oregon Resident the entirety of my 

life. The controls that were put in, in the 1990's to put some stop limits as to what the 

State can charge you for property taxes, you are attempting to take ALL those stops 

away and further hurt homeowners, which will continue to drive people away from the 

State. Its a shame what our State Government has done and continues to do, not 

only reference to taxes, but so many other issues that make Oregon a horrible place 

to live. I'm too old to move to another State, I pray that clear heads will prevail and 

that I can continue to OWN my home in this last season of my life.  Signed Fred 

Rathbone, Korean War Veteran, retired Business Person, Father, Grandfather, Great 

Grandfather, lifelong Oregonian. 


